

May 27<sup>th</sup> 2022

To the Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee;

Re: Support for Centre Stage Patio Grant Program

In 2021, under the guidance and direction of City of London staff, the Argyle BIA and its members benefited from the Patio Grant program. In this next season of recovery, the Argyle BIA is pleased to support and be a participant in this program that lifts up the "City of Music" designation.

As a Business Improvement Association in the Argyle community, any support that we can provide to our membership is always welcomed and appreciated.

Thank you!

**Bethany Mejia** 

**Executive Director, Argyle BIA** 

